
  

 

  
 

FTSE Russell Currency Hedged Indexes: 31 May 2021 Market Holiday 
Treatment 

12 May 2021 

   
FTSE Russell would like to inform index users that as Monday 31 May 2021 is a market holiday in the 

United States and the United Kingdom, the FTSE Russell Currency Hedged Indexes roll date in May will be 
adjusted to the previous trading date of Friday 28 May 2021.  
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